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Small Animal Surgery Residency 
Winchester, UK 

Anderson Moores Veterinary Specialists invite applications for an ECVS-approved Standard Veterinary 
Surgery Residency Programme, to commence the 6th July 2020 

Anderson Moores Veterinary Specialists is a busy multi-disciplinary private small animal referral 
hospital located within the beautiful Hampshire countryside. We are close to the historic city of 
Winchester (which is 1 hour from London by train) and are within easy reach of the New Forest and 
South Downs national parks and the Solent (for sailing). Southampton airport, an international airport 
serving many European destinations, is 20 minutes away. 

You will be one of three ECVS residents and will join a team of around 40 referral clinicians, 5 of whom 
are ECVS Diplomates. You will partake in the small animal surgery referral service including 
contributing to the weekend emergency service and you will be encouraged to partake in clinical 
research projects.  You must have excellent English language skills, be registered with the Royal 
College of Veterinary Surgeons (MRCVS) or be eligible to register, be eligible to work in the UK and 
you must have a minimum of two years of clinical experience since graduation. Ideally candidates will 
have completed a rotating internship in a multidisciplinary referral centre as well as having experience 
of first-opinion small animal practice.  

The position is for three years and will satisfy ECVS Standard Veterinary Surgery Residency 
requirements. Salary will be £30,000 per annum with additional benefits to include an optional pension 
scheme and healthcare insurance. There will be 4 weeks paid holiday each year in addition to bank 
holidays. 

Applications should be made to recruitment@andersonmoores.com.  Informal enquiries should be 
made to Andy Moores (andy@andersonmoores.com) or Davina Anderson 
(davina@andersonmoores.com)  

Applications should include a current curriculum vitae, a photograph (so that we can remember past 
and future visitors) and a hand-written letter of intent (this can be scanned and emailed) explaining why 
you would make a good candidate. The closing date for applications is Friday 3rd January 2020. 
Because of the large number of applications anticipated, visits will only be offered to candidates making 
an initial short-list. Interviews are likely to be in the first half of February 2020. 

More information on Anderson Moores Veterinary Specialists can be found at 
www.AndersonMoores.com, www.Facebook.com/VetSpecialists and twitter.com/VetSpecialists.   

A video of our hospital can be viewed here: https://tinyurl.com/AndersonMoores  


